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Victorian Notice to Mariners 

The following Notice to Mariners is published for general information 

Australia – Victoria 

No. 394 (T) - 2023 

PORT OF MELBOURNE  
YARRA RIVER 

INSPECTION OF SERVICES PROTECTION PLATES 

BETWEEN YARRA RIVER BEACONS 33/34 AND 35/36 

 

Date: 2 October 2023 

Refers: N/A 

Details: Mariners are advised that inspection works of the Hobsons Bay Main Sewer 

protection plates, between Yarra River Beacons 33/34 and 35/36, will take 

place (subject to weather conditions) from Tuesday 3 October until 

approximately 30 October 2023.  

The inspection works will involve diving and will take place around shipping. 

Works will be conducted from the following vessels: 

• MV Pro Diver and MV Venture 

Domestic commercial vessels and recreational vessels transiting the Yarra 

River, in the vicinity of the services protection, during diving operations must 

reduce vessel speed so as to create no wash and pass the dive vessel at a safe 

distance.  

The on-water works’ supervisor is contactable on 0488 198 299 and 0409 666 

272 or VHF Channel 12. 

For further details, please contact Melbourne VTS on (03) 9644 9700 or on 
VHF Channel 12. 
 
Mariners are advised to navigate with additional caution and reduce speed 
so as to create no vessel wash when in the vicinity of the works at the 
services protection. 
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Further notice: Further notice will be issued. 

                                                                                                                   
David Tilsley 

 Deputy Harbour Master 
 (Navigation Services) 
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